Thank you, Martin, for 10 years of
conflictoflaws.net!

Dear Martin, dear all,

We would like to take the opportunity and thank you, Martin, very much for
setting up and taking care of the blog for more than 10 years! Under your
supervision the blog has developed into one of the leading and most influential
platforms in the field of conflict of laws and this is a great achievement.

We also thank you and the other editors for entrusting us with the responsibility
for this blog, and we will certainly try to continue its success story in close
cooperation with all editors and readers. We will keep you posted on how we will
proceed in the future and hope for your continued support and input.

Giesela and Matthias
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